
 
Building a community in which Chinese Americans are able to face the end of life with dignity and respect 

 
 
			All	of	us	at	the	CACCC	wish	you	a	happy	and	prosperous	New	Year!	May	2025	
be	the	year	you’ve	been	waiting	for,	filled	with	laughter	and	love	with	friends	
and	family.		
	
					We	have	lots	to	do	during	this	new	year:	our	suicide	prevention	effort	has	
already	begun	with	our	new	videos;	our	online	outreach	programs	(Loss	and	
Grief,	Doctor	Talks,	Mindfulness	for	Caregiving,	Spiritual	Focus	Talks,	Heart	to	
Heart	Cafés	&	Facilitator	Training,	ACP	and	related	workshops,	and	our	
Compassionate	Care	Forum)	will	continue	throughout	the	year	as	we	recruit	
more	speakers.	Of	course,	we	will	be	planning	for	our	20th	(Can	you	believe	it!)	
Anniversary	Celebration:		"Compassion	in	Action:	Empowering	Caregiving	with	
Human-Centered	AI	慈心永續	以人為本的AI照護藍圖".	All	that	in	addition	to	
our	usual	community	outreach,	translation	work,	volunteer	and	caregiver	
training,	(add	more	here)			
	
				Thank	you	so	much	for	being	an	essential	part	of	our	journey.	Our	success	
depends	on	your	support.	
	
	
With	my	deepest	appreciation,		

	

Sandy	Chen	Stokes,	RN,	MSN	Founder	
Chinese	American	Coalition	for	Compassionate	Care	
P.O.	Box	276,	Cupertino,	CA	95015	
(916)	835-4007	
sandystokes@caccc-usa.org	
www.caccc-usa.org	
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